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Richard L. McCormick, President
May 12, 2003

Professor B. Gabriel Kotliar
Department of Physics

Physics and Astronomy Building
136 Frelinghuysen Road

Busch Campus

Dear Professor Kotliar:

Congratulations on winning a 2003 Guggenheim Fellowship. To be
among only 184 recipients chosen from a field of nearly 3,200 highly qualified
candidates is a great recognition of your talent, your accomplishments, and your
potential to make important contributions in material design and within the field
of physics as a whole. Iam delighted to have you as a leading member of the
superb Rutgers community of scholarship. Please accept my best wishes for
your every continued success.

Sincerely yours,

Toemad €. Melommet

Richard L. McCormick

c: Charles Glashausser
Holly M. Smith



